
How does it work? 

The program begins Monday, June 24th and runs through Friday, August 16th. Registra-

tion is available as of June 24th, online or in person at the library. If you register online, 

you must stop by the library to pick up your Reading Log. Participants registered by  

Saturday, 6/29 at 1pm will be entered into a special drawing. 

Each circle in your reading log represents 20 minutes of reading/activity. Use the included 

stickers to keep track of each session. Eligible activities include: 

 20 minutes of reading, listening to a story read out loud, or listening to an audiobook 

 Writing an original story 

 Making a recipe found in a cookbook 

 Doing a craft (pick one up at the library!) 

 Playing a game, like a card or board game 

 Doing an outdoor activity (walking, biking, hiking, swimming) 

 

Once you have completed 5 (five) 20-minute sessions, come to the library for an official 

stamp and one prize from our prize box. In addition, you will receive 1 (one) entry into 

our Grand Prize Raffle. 

Registered participants can earn additional raffle tickets by attending Library programs 

throughout the summer. Registration for programs will open two weeks prior. Prizes will 

be raffled off at our Celebration Party on August 16th (Attendance at the party not re-

quired, but highly encouraged! Winners will be contacted by phone if not available to at-

tend that day.) 

QUESTIONS? See Ms. Kristen at the Library or email piccolo@bloomingdalelibrary.org 

Welcome to Bloomingdale Free Public Library’s 

Summer Reading Program! 


